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A letter from the editor 
 

 

 

Dear members of ISOCARD 

Dear Readers of the Journal of Camelid Science, 

 

It gives me great pleasure and pride to release the long awaited second issue of the Journal 

of Camelid Science. This is a significant step towards the regular production of the journal, 

which will play a vital role in attaining worldwide recognition, especially after having it 

indexed by CAB. Producing a high quality scientific journal is not an easy task; it requires a 

collective effort from authors, external reviewers and members of the editorial advisory 

board. In this regard, I wish to acknowledge the overwhelming response from authors for their 

large number of submissions and the reviewers for their valuable time and effort that they 

have designated to reviewing the different papers. Thanks must be extended to the journal’s 

editorial board for dealing with the papers, providing critical assessment and advice that has 

assisted me in making decisions on submitted papers. Special thanks also goes to Dr Jim 

Hogan, for accepting my invitation to read and review several papers and provide constructive 

comments that have helped authors to improve the quality of their papers.  

I welcome your comments on this issue and would like to take this opportunity to thank 

you for choosing the Journal of Camelid Science for your publications. 

I am hoping that 2010 will bring another issue of the Journal of Camelid Science with 

excellent articles that we will all be proud of and enjoy reading. 

 

Wishing you all the best of luck 

 

 

Editor-in-Chief 

Rafat Al Jassim 
 


